
THE INTERNATIONAL SOCIETY OF
                 AUTOMATION
          SARNIA SECTION

          
Creole Chicken Gumbo 
   Grilled Salmon Filet                  

              with Lemon Sauce              
   Guinness Chocolate Pudding                                                                                                   
           with Berry Compote           
        
             MEMBERS $15  
             GUESTS  $25 

ANNUNCIATOR

DINNER MEETING NOTICE
MONDAY January 26,  2015
SARNIA GOLF & CURLING CLUB

500 ERROL ROAD WEST, SARNIA   PHONE: (519) 336-2201
COCKTAILS  5:00  PM    ► ►►     DINNER AT 6:00 PM  

                   www.isasarnia.com

PRESENTATION MENU

 

2015 EVENTS                                     
 Meetings Sarnia Golf & Curling Club                                                                   
   Jan. 26, 2015    Mar. 30, 2015
 Sarnia/Lambton Science Fair at Lambton College  April, 2015             
 Sarnia ISA Table Top Show  - Tuesday  April 14 Holiday Inn Point Edward
 Annual Awards Night  May 25,  2015  Sarnia Golf and Curling Club
        (member - Spouse and Guests)   
 District 13 DLC -  May 29,30,31, 2015 – host Montreal ISA Section
 Sarnia ISA Golf Tournament - Friday June 5, 2015  Mooretown Golf Club

January  2015  ISSUE

Reservations before Thursday, January 22, 2015.  Call  Terri Bell  at Intertec at 519-337-2773;  
Fax: 519-337-1522, Email: terri.bell@intertec-inst.com    For special dietary needs contact  the  
SGCC three days prior to the meeting,   Phone: 519-336-2201  

      NOTE: All Members and Guests are requested to reserve in advance.                                          

        

                    Topic of the Month
   
            Storage Tank Protection
               * What is Required *

 Steven Bishop 
        Application Expert

             Cashco  Inc.



                                   Presentation

      
  For information about the Guide or to add your 
                     advertisement page, please call:

     Grafiks Marketing and Communication at 1-519-336-5230

2015 Reference Guides is available  for distribution
 and can be  pick up at the following  locations:

 Pick-up in Sarnia at:   Lakeside Controls, 581 Vidal St. S.
                Wika, 1355 Confederation St. 
                                      Provincial Controls, 864 Philips St. E.

Coming Events:                                                                                                                                                           
March 30th. Dinner meeting  Speaker Eric Cosman  re: Cyber Security.                                                            
Plan for our forthcoming AGM evening. Monday May 25. It will be a great evening of fun with live               
entertainment with Mat Gauthier. Details to follow.                                                                                                                                                  
Our Reference Guide has been out since January 6. Did you get your personal copy? See below for     
information on getting a copy.                                                                                                                          
The Section is looking into some possible day training seminars for our technicians. Stay tuned.

Presenter: 
Steven Bishop is an application expert with Cashco Inc. Steven has a vast experience  with con-
trol valves, pressure regulators and tank Venting and blanketing.  Steven is responsible to many 
customers and make them aware of the tank protection requirements in the tank storage indus-
try. Steven’s philosophy is “education is the key to a profitable customer relationship”

                         January Speaker 

****New Members****
2 for 1 Membership Recruiting and Rewards

To kick off the New Year, we are introducing a new membership reward and recruiting pro-
gram. To all existing members, if you recruit a new paid up member to our ISA Sarnia section 
we will cover the cost of your meal at the next dinner meeting. This will give you the oppor-
tunity to introduce the new member in a social atmosphere to the rest of our membership. 
When you do recruit a new member, make sure they include your membership number on the 
membership form and ISA will send you a Gift Certificate to be used for ISA merchan-
dise, technical conferences, training courses, publications or standards. As a member you get 
two rewards when you sign up one new paid member.
The reward for new members, the Sarnia section will reimburse the cost of one year’s 
membership fees, if you are joining for the first time and sign up for two years. Basically it is a 
2 for 1 deal, where you can enjoy the benefits of membership for two years for the price of 
one.



                                           President’s Message

                
                January’s Message 
  
  Greetings and Happy New Year everyone;

On behalf of the Section executive I hope everyone had a safe and Happy 
New Year. The weather was certainly awesome for anyone  travelling. Our 17th. edition of the 
“Reference Guide to the Measurement and Control Market” has just come in from the printers for 
distribution. If you do not have a copy and would like one please let one of your executive know 
and we will make one available. I presented the ISA Sarnia Section Lambton College Scholarship 
awards to the following winners, Brett Kaal, Luc Labbe, Robert Lachapelle and Simon Langford at 
the Lambton College Awards ceremony on November 27th.

The next major events for the Section will be the Lambton County Science Fair, the ISA Sarnia 
table top show and the AGM where we will have a change in venue this year with Mat Gauthier 
(a singing impressionist) entertaining us. Looking forward to see everyone there to enjoy the 
entertainment and have a lot of fun and laughter. At the end of May will be the District 13 DLC 
(District Leadership Conference) being held in Montreal.
For Companies that have openings for students and full time Instrumentation type positions i.e. 
sales, inside or outside etc. please let us know and we can post it for you. We know that we are 
always having members and students looking to enter our field of expertise and you just might 
have the perfect fit for each other.

As far as ISA is going we are putting the final touches to the Web upgrade, the new governance 
structure continues to evolve and cyber security continues to be a hot topic.
Looking forward to seeing everyone at our ISA Sarnia Section meetings and events and 
remember we are always looking for new members for our section and volunteers for our 
Executive. See the advertisement in our Annunciator for our new membership drive.
Comments and ideas are welcome; please forward to myself or any member of the Executive.

Mike Murray                                                                                                                                 
President, ISA Sarnia Section

   Section website
 Please log on and review the latest information on your section with links to the ISA. 

Visit the link   www.isasarnia.com
Member Services & Events

Meetings, Annunciator Newsletters ,Courses & Seminars, Golf Tournament, ISA Jobs 
Techhnical Information

   Reference Guide, Technical Issues, Conversion Tools, Automation Standard, Pre-recorded 
web seminars, Technical training and certification

                                  WWW.ISASARNIA.COM

If you have any news, opinions, comments or announcement  you 
wish to have published in the ANNUNCIATOR please send your in-
formation to the editor via e-mail prior to the 7th day of the monthly 
meeting.

  Editor               
 Randy Dennie                   
 contact :      
 rjayd@cogeco.ca
 Cell: 519 330-4215



                                 PHOTO GALLERY

  The elected Officers

President                     Mike Murray           
Vice President        Kalpen Vaccharajani
Executive Assistant          Don Murch
Treasurer          Ken Armitage
Delegate          Rob Dickson
Past President                  Rob Dickson
Program Chair          Phil Luppke
Education Chair          Rob Dickson
Membership Chair          Ted Zavitz
Marketing Chair                Ted Zavitz
Newsletter Editor          Randy Dennie
Webmaster          Christy Alexander
Assist's Webmaster          Wally Nickle
Exhibit Chair          Brad King
Honors & Awards          Rick Breault
Historian          Mike Murray
Student Section Liaison    Mike Grey
Standards & Practices      Adam Allen
Reference Guide              Wayne Wilkins
(Dec 2014)

             

            President Mike Murray  presenting  honour awards to the Lambton College 
          Instrument Technology  students :   Brett Kaal, 3rd year; Luc Labbe, 3rd. year;  
                          Robert Lachalelle, 3rd. year; Simon Langford 2nd. year

     Presentation of our appreciation  to  the 
     November speakers     Barry Porter  and 
       Lisa Melanson  with  Rob Dickson


